King Mongkut’s Institute of Technology Ladkrabang’s Announcement
Postponement the candidates of

KMITL Doctoral Scholarships Round 2/2018

According to the King Mongkut Institute of Technology Ladkrabang's (KMITL)
announcement on 1 October 2018, the recruitment of the candidates for KMITL Doctoral
Scholarships 2018 was planned to be announced on 14 December 2018. However, due to
having a lot of candidates applying for the scholarship, KMITL will not be able to announce
the names of the selected candidates on the 14 December 2018.

Hereby, KMITL would like to apologize for postponing of the announcement of
the selected candidates to 14 February 2019. Therefore, the selected candidates will have to
enroll to study in the semester 1, 2019 (August to December 2019).

Announced on %5  December 2018.
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(Associate Professor Dr. Chamroon Laosinwattana)
Executive Vice President for Human Resource Development
Act on Behalf of the President



